
 

Stephanie Kienzle <stephanie.kienzle@gmail.com> 

 
North Miami Employee Daniela Jean 

 
Stephanie Kienzle <stephanie.kienzle@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 20, 2020 at 10:13 AM 
To: "Theresa Therilus, Esq." <ttherilus@northmiamifl.gov> 
Cc: "Medranda, Francisco" <fmedranda@northmiamifl.gov>, "Cazeau, Jeff P.H." <jcazeau@northmiamifl.gov> 

Dear Ms. Therilus, 
 
I hope all is well with you. 
 
According to Sec. F(3) of the City of North Miami's Civil Service Rules, "No officer or employee in the Classified Service of the 
City shall continue in such position after election to any public office." 
 
Please advise whether or not Daniela Jean has terminated her employment with the City of North Miami, and if so, what date this 
termination became effective. 
 
I realize you are extremely busy, so I am also copying Mr. Francisco Medranda and City Attorney Jeff Cazeau in case either of 
them will be able to more quickly respond to my request. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
Stephanie Kienzle 
305-335-2093 

 

 


